723-5313
LS, TEXAS

December 2, 1966 RE:CETVED

PEC S 1068
0. c. 6.

ARTER(A, OFFIBE

Mr. W. A, Gressett

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
Drawer DD District II

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Parke Lease LC 029029-J
Well No. 3-G-3-17-30

Dear Mr. Gressett:

In checking through the files of the above well which we acquired from
Water Flood Associates, Inc., on October 1, 1966, it is apparent a
number of records have been misplaced. While this well has been
carried on form C-115 as a producer it was actually plugged in
September, 1957, by a previous owner.

These misplaced records account for the delay in filing the plugging
information until November 10, 1966,

I would like to add that we plan to reopen this well in the not too
distant future.

Yours very truly,

RYDER SCOTT
MANAGEMENT C OMPANY

P .

G. F. Sawdy
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